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Work group report on HEA 1623 to the IPRB Chair 
 
To: Ronald Hellenthal Ronald.A.Hellenthal.1@nd.edu 
From: Green, Lee LeGreen@health.in.gov 
Date: 5/24/2023 
 
 
Ron, 
 
Per the request of the Indiana Pes�cide Review Board (IPRB), a work group comprised of myself 
(chair), Bob Andrews, Jamey Thomas, Fred Whi�ord, John Baugh, and Steve Wenning met 
today to discuss the Office of the Indiana State Chemist impact analysis regarding HEA 1623 and 
to determine the next appropriate steps for the IPRB.  During the mee�ng, Dave Scot 
presented to the commitee the atached PowerPoint and we discussed the impacts of each 
issue.  The commitee has determined that an interim rule is NOT needed at this 
�me.  Therefore, because we do not currently see a need to make an interim rule and we are 
s�ll awai�ng a review from the Office of the Indiana Atorney General, we also recommend to 
postpone the next IPRB mee�ng that was scheduled for June 22, 2023.  We can wait to have a 
mee�ng on our regularly quarterly basis unless a new ac�on item comes to light.   
 
Please let me know if you need any more informa�on, 
 
Thank you,  
 
Lee Green  |  Senior Medical Entomologist 
Vector-Borne and Zoonotic Disease Program 
Infectious Disease Epidemiology and Prevention Division 
mobile: 317-517-5843  
legreen@health.in.gov  
health.in.gov 

 

mailto:Ronald.A.Hellenthal.1@nd.edu
mailto:LeGreen@health.in.gov
mailto:legreen@health.in.gov

